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May 27,2014
Chairman
Dept. of Computer Science & Engineering (CSE)
Bangladesh University of Engineering & Technology.
Dhaka-1000
Bangladesh

Dear Sir:

World Bank and Microsoft Regional Grant Competition:
“Coding your way to opportunity”

- The World Bank is pleased to invite your students to participate in a World Bank
and Microsoft sponsored regional grant competition, titled: Coding your way to
opportunity.

Jointly implemented by the World Bank and Microsoft, the regional grant
competition invites youth-led organizations and NGOs to showcase innovative ideas that
will expand coding knowledge amongst youth, helping them secure gainful employment.

The program is organized in four South Asian countries — Bangladesh, Maldives,
Nepal and Sri Lanka. Each country will win one grant of at least US$10,000 to carry out
an innovative project, one year in duration.

The enclosed flyer contains the details for your reference. We would greatly
appreciate if you circulate the information amongst your students. We would be very
happy if you can also kindly arrange to post the flyer on Notice Boards for the students.

We look forward to participation from students of your university and our
continued collaboration in the future.

Sincerely,

It

Mehrin A. Mahbub
Communications Officer




